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Product Change Notice
September 18, 2023

Products Affected: OA254EC ATEX Series

Type of Change: Change of product certification on specific models
Reason for Change: Change in product design certification criteria
Affected Models: OA254EC-UR-1TBIP68A, OA254EC-11-1TBXCIP68A,

OA254EC-22-1TBXCIP68A
Discussion:
During testing to obtain ATEX certification for the affected models, UL Laboratories notified Orion
Fans that they would no longer provide ATEX certification for fan models that used the
industry-standard fan terminal connection. UL Laboratories stated that they would grant ATEX
certification only for fan products using a wire lead power connection. Because ATEX certification was
not granted on the terminal products, the affected products were relabeled to remove reference to the
ATEX certification and will be produced and sold as standard IP68 products. Customers who require
ATEX certified OA254EC fan products must buy the following part numbers that did receive
certification: OA254EC-UR-1WBIP68A, OA254EC-11-1WBXCIP68A, and
OA254EC-22-1WBXCIP68A.

Part Number Change Table:

Original Part Number New Part Number without ATEX certification
OA254EC-UR-1TBIP68A OA254EC-UR-1TBIP68
OA254EC-11-1TBXCIP68A OA254EC-11-1TBXCIP68
OA254EC-22-1TBXCIP68A OA254EC-22-1TBXCIP68
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